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ENDOSCOPIC SURGICAL CENTRE OF MARYLAND- NORTH
15005 SHADY GROVE ROAD, SUITE 300
rOCKVILLE, MARYLAND 20850
301-762-1280   ( Fax 301-762-5678
TTY Users Call Maryland Relay #711

CANCELLATION POLICY

Dear Patient,

Due to the increase in demand for colonoscopies and other endoscopic procedures, time available for these procedures has become extremely limited. In some instances, procedures have had to be scheduled two months in advance. Colonoscopies and other endoscopic procedures require specific pre-procedure preparations to be successful. Recently there has been an increase in cancellations which do not allow sufficient time for another patient to be scheduled and adequately prepped for that appointment.

As a result, the Endoscopic Surgical Centre of Maryland-North has adopted the following cancellation policy:

1)
Any patient who needs to cancel a procedure, for whatever reason, must notify the Endoscopic Surgical Center of Maryland at least FIVE (5) BUSINESS DAYS prior to his or her scheduled arrival at the Centre for that procedure.

2)
A cancellation fee of one hundred and fifty dollars ($150) will be incurred by those patients who fail to keep their appointments or do not cancel their procedures in the allotted time.

Sincerely yours,

James Butler, M.D.
 Medical Director
